25 November 2003

PRESS RELEASE

CROP DAMAGE BY SCRAMBLE BIKE

Hundreds of pounds of damage was caused by a youth driving a scramble bike over a field of wheat between Horton and Colnbrook on Monday 24 November 2003 between 15:30 and 16:00 hours.  The bike rider, a white male aged between approx. 16-18 years, was watch by a group of 4 boys.  A fence had been taken down to gain access to the field.  

There is a world-wide shortage of wheat at present so it is important that crops are not damaged.

The crime has been reported to PC Andy Lake at Windsor Police.  If you have any information on this crime, please contact either Windsor Police direct or J. Rayner & Sons Ltd. on 01753 685480.

